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VILLAGE OF LITTLE CHUTE 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TAX INCREMENT DISTRICT #2, AMENDMENT #2 
 

At a meeting of the Village of Little Chute's Planning Commission to be 
held Monday, June 10, 2013 at 6:00 p.m., at the Village Hall,  
108 West Main Street, a public hearing will be held on the amended project 
plan for Tax Increment District No. 2.  The Village of Little Chute will be 
proposing to include an amendment to the project plan and the boundaries of 
the district. The Village intends to use approximately $215,000 of tax 
increment funds to facilitate a proposed new project. Said project 
expenditures are in addition to existing project plans.  A copy of the 
proposed project plan amendment for TID No. 2 can be reviewed upon 
request at the Village Clerk's office at Village Hall, between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  At the public hearing 
interested parties will be afforded a reasonable opportunity to express their 
views on the proposed amendment. 
 
By:   Vicki Schneider, MMC 
 Village Clerk 
Publish:  May 25 & June 1, 2013 


